Dear Families and Friends,

As you know ground breaking for the WTC Memorial is set to take place in less than two weeks.  This week, a new voice, the influential National Trust for Historic Preservation criticized how current plans will desecrate many of the remnants of the columns that once supported the towers' facades and the original foundation slabs.  They stated that they are a “direct, irreplaceable and authentic link to the historic events of Sept. 11, 2001.”  VOICES of September 11th remains concerned that the current memorial plans, with respect to the treatment of the tower footprints, will not properly convey the authenticity of September 11, 2001.  There appears to be a growing chorus asking to delay groundbreaking until these and other important issues, especially safety and security issues are adequately addressed.

 

We are very excited about our upcoming Building Bridges initiative – an exhibition and photo exchange project between two Connecticut high schools and a group of young female students in Afghanistan.  VOICES has partnered with the UN Committee of New Canaan and the New Canaan Carriage Barn to hold an month long exhibition of the photograph exhibit.  As part of the exchange students will be educated about cultural differences. (LINK) 

 

In order to prepare families for the upcoming Moussaoui trial Dr. Robin Goodman has prepared information and insights into some of the emotions that could result as the trail proceeds.  Although some families plan to attend the trail proceedings, others will follow the trial in the media and others may simply ignore it altogether.  We recognize that the trial may be another difficult time for our families. Teleconference groups are scheduled for participants, but feel free to contact our office if we can be of any help.  

